Sharin Riley
PO Box 9514
Greenville, SC 29604

The Honorabte Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

March 22, 2015

Honorable Nikki Haley, —*

I am writing you about something of a personal nature and will understand if
you :Tre unable to address the subject.

My sister recently passed unexpectedly and we are devastated. This is a very
sad time for us and as with any painful emotional issue family can be a
tremendous comfort. My brother-in-law is from Punjab, India and his family
would be a great comfort to him. but American Policy regarding Indian travei to
the U.S. negatively impacts the visa process. He has a brother and/or niece
(brother’s daughter) who are able to come. We have the where-with-all to care
for any visitor allowed to come.

Policy aside, this seems to be a humanitarian issue and | would appreciate any
effort on your part to direct me to a resource so that | might help him.

Thanr( you very much for your consideration.
Respéctfully,

Shar&n Riley



